
NEW: COVID-19
BUSINESS RELIEF
FUNDING

Deschutes County has $1.3 million
available for eligible businesses that
were directly impacted by the
County's week-long return to the
“Extreme Risk” level of the State’s
health framework in April.

OPENS
MAY
21

www.deschutes.org/covidrelief

Deschutes County is proud to partner with Central Oregon Intergovernmental Council and
the OSU-Cascades Innovation Co-Lab to administer this program. 

 

To request this information in an alternate format, please call (541) 699-8681
or send an email to grants@coic.org.


